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Memo

To:
Portobello High School

From:
Councillor Swick, Education Department

Date:
27/02/2005
Re:
Rebuilding of Portobello High School

Rebuilding Portobello High School application rejected

Following your funding application of 10th January 2005, I regret to inform you that we do not feel that there is a strong enough argument to support demolishing the existing high school and building a new one.  

If there is more evidence you want to present to the Education Department, it should be submitted by Friday 11th March.

Regards,

Councillor Swick

Department of Education  
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